
Pioneer Tails
Pioneer Valley Kennel Club, Inc
P.O. Box 407, Greenfield, MA 01302 January 2023

At our Annual Meeting to install our new club officer team, we also appointed a new
AKC Delegate for the first time in over 25 years.

Peg Vohr has been the PVKC Delegate to the AKC since we became a member
club, just over 25 years ago.

Peg has done a wonderful job representing PVKC and our varied interests over these
years. Her years of dedicated service were recognized at the annual meeting.

Our new Delegate, Linda Gagnon, certainly has big shoes to fill.

Again, Thank You Peg!
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PVKC Contacts

Membership Chair:
Marcia Evans (413) 221-7577

Breeder Referral:
Request information with a contact form via

www.pioneervalleykennelclub.com

President:
Lori Carver (802)  338-2857

Vice President:
Sheila Blanker (413) 498-5704

Recording Secretary:
Trish Libby 413-628-4784

Treasurer:
 Darci Lee Brown (413) 498-5006

Board of Directors:
Kathy Berrena (413) 268-7858
Elizabeth Nichols (413) 337-6665
Jason Mazzone (413) 628-0178
Kim Reardon (413) 628-4784
Jackie Smith (603) 352-7698
Nanette Prideau (413) 477-1182

AKC Delegate:
Linda Gagnon (978) 544-8933

PioneerTails

Newsletter Contacts:
Judith Suarez

(802) 722-9848;  handart@sover.net

Web Page: www.pioneervalleykennelclub.com

President’s Message
Happy New Year!

Time to look back on the successes we had with our dogs B  top dog rankings, new
titles, or accomplishing a steady sit stay.

Time to look forward to 2023 and set goals B  taking that sit stay into the ring and a
passing score in Novice, working toward the Championship on that new puppy, or
planning the next litter of spectacular puppies.

Here's to a fabulous 2023, no matter what your goals are!

Lori

Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/Pioneer-
Valley-Kennel-Club-198067530208377/

www.pioneervalleykennelclub.com
www.pioneervalleykennelclub.com
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https://www.facebook.com/Pioneer-Valley-Kennel-Club-198067530208377/
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PVKC 2023 DUES Are Now Over-Due!
Please contact either Marcia or Judith.

Don’t let your membership lapse
General Questions – Contact Marcia Evans at

lexisgracewss@comcast.net
PayPal Invoice  – Contact Judith at

handart@sover.net

Faces from the PVKC Annual General Meeting!
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New PVKC Members in 2022

Please welcome the following new members, who were voted in in
2022.
We look forward to seeing them at events and welcoming each of
them in person.

Kim Lincoln

William Craig

Rebecca Craig

Emily Yazwinski

Greg Anderson

Marianne Dwight

Donna Anderson

Carol Krygowski

Karen Shockro

Candace Wright
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We have approval from the AKC and a contract with the Venue

Extravaganza to be held on Sunday, April 30, 2023

At the Greenfield Fairgrounds

Save the Date.  Join the Fun

PVKC Extravaganza – Farm Dog Certification, AKC Temperament Testing, CGC
Testing, Trick Dog Titles (and Just General Good Time to Party)

FDC

Looking Forward to April 2023

PVKC Health Clinic
Sunday

April 30, 2023



-6-

PVKC
Training

PVKC has a brand new, and very active, Training Committee.
 Members include Kim Reardon, Kathy Berrena, Trish Libby,
Elizabeth Nichols, Nancy Forrest, Sarah Meikle, and Donna

Anderson.
The Greenfield Fairground has been secured for the 2023 Season.

Planning for a new season is well underway.

To be a part of this exciting new year of possibilities, reach out to
Kim Reardon at xrd3311@yahoo.com

Tell her what classes you would like to attend or new areas you
think should be explored.  Any and all input gratefully accepted.

mailto:xrd3311@yahoo.com

